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I am writing in opposition to this bill. There are already substantial safeguards in 

place which protect students from harmful discrimination in current laws and school 

administrative rules. This is an unnecessary overreach into areas of curricula and 

literary choices that already must be pre -approved by ODE. This bill could only be 

viewed as an attempt to further amass State control over local jurisdiction. 


